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To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 

Subject: Runway 9/27 Additional Construction  

Date: March 17th, 2022  

 

Runway 9/27 Resuming Rehabilitation 

 
On Monday, March 21st, 2022, remaining construction will begin on Runway 9/27. Due to the 
construction on this date, the vehicle service road from Gates B13 to B27 will be closed from 9:00 
AM to 2:00 PM. This closure will allow it to be relocated 50 feet north of its current location. 
 
Additionally, Gate B13, B15, B17, B19, B21, and B23 will be closed from 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM as well. 
In coordination with Delta Airlines, all operations that would normally use the gates listed will be 
moved to the west side of the concourse.  
 
Once this work is completed at 2:00 PM on March 21st, the vehicle service road and gates listed 
above will be reopened. At this time, the first stage of the Runway 9/27 construction will begin. This 
first stage will include closing Taxiway J, as well as the portion of the ramp shaded in the image 
below. This work will then last 35 days. 
 

 
 
Additional construction stages and the details of their impact will be sent in future Operations 
Memorandums for your awareness. Thank you for your cooperation. 
 
For questions or concerns, please contact Corey Thomas at 859-413-8726 or 
cthomas@cvgairport.com  
 
 

mailto:cthomas@cvgairport.com

